
MASON, GRIFFIN & PIERSON
A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION

COUNSELLORS AT LAW

MEMORANDUM

via Electronic Mail
To: Anthony Cancro, Administrator

Township of Plainsboro

From: Edwin W. Schmierer, Esq.
Plainsboro Township Conflict Counsel

Date: June 11, 2018

Re: Shared Services Agreement: Township of Plainsboro - West Windsor - Plainsboro
Regional School District Board of Education

I have had an opportunity, pursuant to your request, to review the draft, above-referenced

Shared Services Agreement to provide police security for the West Windsor-Plainsboro Regional

School District Board of Education schools located within the Township of Plainsboro.

The draft Shared Services Agreement is comprehensive and I believe addresses all of the

issues between the Township and the Board.  I had several suggested revisions which are set

forth in the attached red-lined version of the agreement.  I also attach a clean copy of the

agreement incorporating my suggested changes.

Encls.
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